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SCHOOL PANORAMA PHOTO 
Due to the heat on Monday, our whole-school panorama photo was rescheduled for Thursday, June 
1st in the morning. 
 
TRACK MEET AT MINORU 

On Wednesday, May 24th, the track meet for Intermediate students will take 
place at Minoru.  Those students participating received an information 
notice yesterday that included their events. Please note that parents are 
responsible for transportation to and from the track meet.  If your child does 
not have transportation, please let the school know by Tuesday, so we can 
connect you with a family that has space in their vehicle.  We wish our 
athletes all the best and know they will represent our school well, both on 
and off the track. Go Eagles, go! 

 
ATHLETIC OPPORTUNITIES 
Information for two additional opportunities is attached to this newsletter.  The 
first is the BC Elementary Track and Field Championships being held at Minoru 
from May 26th - 28th. Any child in Grades 3-7 is welcome to sign up and attend.  
The second is for Basketball Skill Development Camps for students in Grades K-10.  
Please do not sign up for Basketball (or other activities) during the school day in 
July, as students are expected to be in class. 
 
SPUL’U’KWUKS SPIRIT WEAR – ON DEMAND 
If you missed ordering Spul’u’kwuks t-shirts or hoodies, there is now a permanent link on the school 
website. You can order t-shirts and/or hoodies (Youth or Adult sizes) in red, black or grey and have 
them delivered right to your house! Spul Spirit Wear Store 
 
UPCOMING DATES FOR YOUR CALENDAR  
May 19  Professional Day – No school for students 
May 22  Victoria Day – School closed  
May 24 Track Meet at Minoru for intermediate students 
May 26 Burnett Gr. 7 Orientation Day                                                                           
May 26  Welcome to Kindergarten 1:30pm  
May 26 PAC Movie Night 5:30 – 8:00pm 
June 1  School Panorama Photo 
June 6  Parent Volunteer Appreciation (more info to come)  
 
Our current foyer display celebrates the rich culture, heritage, and history of the Jewish community in 
Canada. We are taking the opportunity to ask ourselves, “How can learning about other cultures 
strengthen our community?” 
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Tuesday is the last day to submit your order for PAC Movie Night! 

https://urstore.ca/group/spulukwuks-apparel

